From:

To: Local Plan

Subject: Local Plan needs Modification
Date: 10 November 2021 14:36:29
Dear Sirs,

I wish to object to you Local Plan, especially building 136 homes to the western side of the current development
behind Sainsburys.

Firstly Rushgreen road is very narrow in places and of course is also very busy. In addition parked cars at
various points along the road make it very hazardous to get past them at certain times of the day. The
infrastructure to accommodate an increase in housing population would not be acceptable.

Secondly the increase in Air Pollution in this area would not be acceptable with the traffic from a further 136
houses, accepting the fact that each house would have 2 cars that would be 272 cars using and polluting the

road.

Kind Regards

David Johnson






